OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

207 CARPER BUILDING

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

October 17, 1960

Howard Olsen Development Co.
Pe. O« Boax 17“
Midland, Texas

Re: Dayton Townsite Well No. 1,

Unit G, Sec. 21-185-26E,
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

We are in receipt of forms C-103 on the above-captioned well.
Before these forms can be approved, you must secure a plugging
bond in the name of Howard Olsen Development Company. This
matter should be taken care of through our Santa Fe office -
Ps O+ Box 871, Santa Fe, New Mexico.

We will approve the above-mentioned forms pending notification
of bond approval from our Santa Fe office.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Me Lo Armstrong
Supervisor, Distriet No. 2
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